
 

 

Town/County Taxes Are Due 
Tuesday, Feb. 18, 2025 

 

 Amherst Town Clerk Francina J. Spoth is reminding Amherst residents that 2025 

Town and County taxes are due on or before Tuesday, Feb. 18, 2025. There are several methods 
for tax payment. 

Methods to pay Town/County taxes include: 

• Putting a check payment in the mail or 24-hour secure outdoor wall drop box to the left of 
the back door of Amherst Town Hall. Any payment put in the drop box after midnight on 
Feb. 18, 2025 will be considered late. 

• Visit http://egov.basny.com/amherst/default.aspx to access our service provider’s secure web 
page that will process your tax payment and provide you with a receipt.  There is a service 
fee collected by the provider.  The Town of Amherst does not receive any part of this fee.  

 
• In person, the clerk’s office accepts checks, money orders, and cash. If making a cash 

payment, please have as close to exact amount as possible. Payments must be received and 
mailed payments must be postmarked on or before Feb. 18, 2025  to avoid penalties. Any 
payments postmarked later than Feb. 18, 2025 will be considered late and penalties will be 
applied. 

 
The town clerk’s office hours are 8:30 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday in Amherst 
Town Hall, 5583 Main St., top floor, Williamsville. Call (716) 631-7021 with questions.  

 
** THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED MONDAY, FEB. 17 FOR PRESIDENTS’ DAY** 

http://egov.basny.com/amherst/default.aspx

